
From: Bethany <morganbethany@hotmail.com> 

Date: February 4, 2014 at 4:07:51 PM AKST 

To: "rep.lynn.gattis@akleg.gov" <rep.lynn.gattis@akleg.gov> 

Subject: YES on HJR 1 

  Rep. Gattis, 

 

Governor Parnell declared the 2014 legislative term "The Education Session."  The most important 

legislation to this end is a resolution which is before you, HJR1. Passage of HJR 1 is about giving us as 

Alaskans the opportunity to vote on a very personal issue. Don't deny us this. It's also about giving you 

as legislators many more options in trying to ensure that Alaskan kids get the best education possible. 

Let's expand the possibilities. Let's pass HJR 1. 

 

Very Respectfully, 

 

 

 

--Bethany Marcum 


